
June 2024 Graduate Recognition 

Isaiah Clark

Isaiah is the son of Marcus and Jennifer Clark. 
He is graduating from Silverton High School. Isaiah 
plans to attend the University of Oregon in the fall 

and major in Kinesiology and minor in Sports Business.
Isaiah is one of the recipients of the First Christian

Church Memorial Scholarship.



June 2024 Graduate Recognition 

Sidney King

Sidney is the daughter of Wendy and Gary King. She is
graduating for Silverton High School. Sidney plans to
attend Umpqua Community College in the fall to work

on her transfer degree in business and to play soccer for
the Riverhawks. Sidney is one of the recipients of the

First Christian Church Memorial Scholarship.



June 2024 Graduate Recognition 

Connor McCollom

Connor is the son of Michael and Christine McCollom
and the grandson of Lynn and Chuck Koenig. 

He is graduating from Ashland High School where 
he loved playing in high school band and orchestra 

and played three instruments. Connor plans to attend
WyoTech College in Laramie, Wyoming and pursue 

a career in the diesel industry.



June 2024 Graduate Recognition 

Daniel and Annie Liu Dyer

Daniel is the son of Chris and Laurie Dyer and the grandson of
Neola McPherran. Annie and Daniel are graduating from the
University of Oregon. Daniel is earning his Bachelor of Music
in Tuba Performance. Annie is earning her Master of Arts in

Musicology and her Master of Music in Bassoon Performance.
After graduation Daniel and Annie will move to Princeton,

New Jersey where Daniel will ship out to Virginia Beach where
he will continue his training as an Army Musician and Annie

will begin her PhD in Musicology at Princeton University.



June 2024 Graduate Recognition 

Sarah Zitzelberger

Sarah is the daughter of Rob and Cara Zitzelberger and 
the granddaughter of Char Strunk, Dale Strunk, and 

Allen Zitzelberger. Sarah is graduating from Oregon State
University with her Bachelor’s of Science in Human

Development & Family Science and Human Services. 
She is also earning a minor in Psychology. Sarah plans to

continue to work with Family Tree Relief Nursery as a 
Family Support Specialist serving low income families

 in Linn and Benton County.


